
WSP House

70 Chancery Lane
London
WC2A 1AF
Tel: +44 20 7314 5000

Fax: +44 20 7314 5111
wsp.com

WSP UK Limited | Registered address: WSP House, 70 Chancery Lane, London WC2A 1AF
Registered in England and Wales No. 01383511

Ms Charlotte Glancy
Programme Officer EiP Waverley Local Plan Part 2 
Banks Solutions, 
80 Lavinia Way,
Littlehampton,
West Sussex 
BN16 1DD  

  

  

23 August 2022

  

Dear Ms Glancy, 

Questions for contingency hearing session 6 September 2022

Matter 2

We write on behalf of our clients Ptarmigan Land Ltd and Bewley Homes PLC in response to the 
Focussed Questions published on 5 August 2022. The subject of site allocations in 

Milford and Witley are discussed under Matter 8 and the points raised in this Matter Statement 
relate to question 5 relating to the SANG application associated with the site

Is any further update available on the planning application to provide Suitable Alternative 
Natural Greenspace in relation to Allocation DS14 - Land at Secretts, Hurst Farm, Milford? 

Since the initial Hearing sessions in July 2022 we have continued to liaise with Guildford Borough 
Council for updates to the application.  We finally received confirmation on 20 August 2022 that a 
new officer has now been allocated the file and we are now working with the officer to ensure the 
application can be determined as soon as possible.  Further consultation responses have been 
received from Surrey County Council Highways raising no objection to the application subject to 
conditions and Surrey Police providing informatives regarding the design of pedestrian access 
points (Appendix 1).

We continue to liaise with Guildford Borough Council (GBC) about the prospect of it taking on 
management of the SANG.  This responds to the comments received to the application by Natural 
England regarding the need for an elected Management Company to be identified and/or local 
authority step-in-rights will be established.  We enclose an email dated 29 July 2022 from the GBC 
SANGs Officer setting out the willingness to take on the site, all of which can take place outside of 
the planning application process.

Overall, the outlook for the SANG application remains positive and we hope to be able to provide 
further meaningful updates at the Hearing session if required.

Yours faithfully

  

Michael Wood
Technical Director
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